Fassler, Susan

From: Fawcett, John

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:23 PM

To: Fassler, Susan

Subject: FW: CITY OF HALLANDALE BEACH SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SUPPLY
Hi Sue,

Tank answer below
John Fawcett

Water Plant Manager

City of Hallandale Beach
630 N.W 2" Street
Hallandale Beach, FL 33009
Phone : (954) 457-1610
CELL#: 561-248-9620
jfawcett@cohb.org

Hallandale Beach

PROGRESS. INNOVATION. OPRORTUNITY,

From: Patrick Allman [mailto:PAllman@odysseymanufacturing.com]
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 3:22 PM

To: Fawcett, John <jfawcett@hallandalebeachfl.gov>

Subject: CITY OF HALLANDALE BEACH SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE SUPPLY

John,

In the event that the City of Leesburg does not renew its contract after 9/30/18, Odyssey proposes that the City of
Hallandale piggyback another Odyssey contract at the same or lessor amount. If that is not available, Odyssey agrees
that ownership of its tanks and piping would immediately revert to the City of Hallandale Beach effective

9/30/18. Thanks. Pat.

Patrick H. Allman

General Manager

Odyssey Manufacturing Co.
1484 Massaro Blvd.



Tampa, FL 33619

Office Phone: 813-635-0339

Cell Phone: 813-335-3444
pallman@odysseymanufacturing.com




